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September 16, 1981

J. Keppler, Regional Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region III

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellvn, IL 60137

SUBJECT: Quad-Cities Nuclear Power Station
Semi-Annual Report
Dockets 50-254 and 50-256
Dear Mr. Keppler:
Attached is an errata to the Semi-Annual report,

pertaining to Radioactive Effluents Discharge and Solid

Radioactive Waste for Quad-Cities Nuclear Power Station

Units 1 and for *he period of January 1, 1981 through
June 30, 1981.

_One copy of this errata is provided for vour use,
and 37 copies are being transmitted by this letter to
the Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation.
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